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April 3, 2023 
 
 
Dr. Colm MacCarthy        VIA EMAIL 
10-27107 TWP Road 510 
Spruce Grove AB T7Y 1H6 
ck1959@protonmail.com 
 
 
Dear Dr. McCarthy: 
 
Re: Invitation to Testify at National Citizen’s Inquiry 
 
Thank you for your email of March 29, 2023.   
 
I am writing to you as legal counsel for the College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Alberta (CPSA) and represent Dr. Scott McLeod, CEO and Registrar, Dr. Dawn 
Hartfield, Complaints Director and Dr. Michael Caffaro, Assistant Registrar, 
Registration.  I am providing a collective response on their behalf. 
 
Thank you for your invitation to testify at the National Citizen’s Inquiry; Drs. 
McLeod, Hartfield and Caffaro respectfully decline. 
 
Please direct all future correspondence to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely,  

X
Nazrina Umarji, B.Ed, J.D.
Legal Counsel 
Signed by: Jennifer White (Hearings Coordinator)  
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